
1. I am still working with the 2015 Convention Committee
   in Portland, Oregon.

  2. I am working with Region 3,Presby Iris Gardens,
     and Essex County, NJ in hosting the 2016 AIS 
     Convention.

3. I am working with the 2015 Fall Board Committee in 
   Omaha, Nebraska.

  4. I am working the with the 2017 Convention Committee in
     Des Moines, Iowa.  We are now working on the hotel
     contract.

  5. I am working with the Greater New Orleans Iris Society
     and the Society For Louisiana Irises(SLI)with hosting 
     the 2018 Joint AIS/GNOIS/SLI Convention. We are now
     working on a hotel contract.

  6. I am on the 2020 100th Anniversary Committee and
     working on putting together the AIS Convention.

  7. I would like to propose that I work with the AIS
     Section and Cooperating Society Liaison in working
     out an agreement to eliminate Section and Cooperating 
     Society Board Meetings at AIS Conventions in order to 
     work towards eliminating a day from the AIS Convention
     Meeting schedule.  

  8. I have expanded my committee so that my committee can
     assist upcoming convention sites with conventions by
     working in positions that do not require a local
     person.  2016 will be the first convention the 
     committee will be working with me.

  9. I continue to ask the chairperson of AIS Conventions 
   to strive to get the registrations and meeting 
   information to the AIS Editor and the AIS Web Master 
   as early as possible, so that the membership can have
   the information to make their plans to attend the 
   convention.



At the 2014 AIS Fall Board Meeting in Salt Lake City, 
Utah, I turned in my resignation as the AIS Convention 
Liaison.  I have enjoyed my time as a Director on the AIS 
Board of Director’s as well as my time as the AIS 
Convention Liaison, a position I have held since 1999 
when then President Clarence Mahan ask me to take the 
position.

It is with sadness I give the position up but, I felt 
like it was time to do so and let someone else take the 
position.  I am willing to assist the new AIS Convention 
Liaison person.

I thank ALL of you for your support over the years for 
assisting me.

Paul W. Gossett
Paul W. Gossett
AIS Convention Liaison


